/ Republic of the Philippines
v CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BID OPENING

CONSTRUCTION OF GENDER NEUTRAL STALL FOR VIGAN AIRPORT

This is to inform all concerned that the scheduled bid opening for the above-
captioned under Competitive Bidding is hereby CANCELLED due to an error in
the Program of Works (POW).

Once the necessary corrections have been made by the end-user, the Bids and
Awards Committee (BAC) will post the revised Bidding Documents on PhilGEPS.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

ATTY| RIZZA JOY S. VALLESTERO
Chalrperson, Area Center | BAC
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